
 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
 

Optum Maryland Provider Alerts and Updates 
 

February 9, 2024 

Provider Alerts 

Provider Alerts are posted to Maryland.optum.com on a regular basis and delivered to 
your mailbox weekly. Below are the provider alerts that have been posted from 
February 2 to February 9. 
 
Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 
 

● 2-8-24: Incedo System Downtime 
● 2-7-24: Provider Compliance Reminder #2 

Training Opportunities 

Training opportunities are posted to the quarterly Provider Training Calendar on 
maryland.optum.com. Please see below for upcoming training opportunities. 
 
Authorization/Service Request 
Thursday, February 15, 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m., EST 
To Register, Click Here 
 
Claims Submission (CMS 1500) 
Thursday, February 29, 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m., EST 
To Register, Click Here 

News and Reminders 

1. The February Provider Council was held on Friday, February 9.  
○ A PDF of the meeting presentation is posted here.  
○ A video recording of this meeting can be viewed here. 

 
2.  The 988 Suicide & Crisis Lifeline 

○ Contacting 988 provides a direct connection for anyone needing support 
for mental health, problems with drugs and alcohol, having thoughts of 
suicide, or being worried about someone who may need support. Learn 
more at 988.maryland.gov. 

 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/ops-maryland/maryland/en/bh-providers/alerts.html
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/february-2024/IncedoSystemDowntime-2.10.24.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/february-2024/Compliance_Issues_PHP_IOP_2.7.24.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/training/BH_MD_Provider_Q12024cal.pdf
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/yvoF2yrInUu5xQ9ktnVUIQ,hyYNw-VlWU22ps2HkcC9CQ,9N_f0fC5i0ei16UZ3sqnQA,Jrf2mwINME-N9AO27Ha5FA,5wTS10pUtkqwJuDdz3D8iw,fPfTEt-8bkGnTTpuiB_VQQ?mode=read&tenantId=db05faca-c82a-4b9d-b9c5-0f64b6755421
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/yvoF2yrInUu5xQ9ktnVUIQ,eAbjrjA_ikGF9yoKqX3R1Q,9N_f0fC5i0ei16UZ3sqnQA,hydQN2Xb90KkNPPrZ_MqFQ,mzsWXMuwbE2tgefPYDdroA,G93i36ECfkW6UlCWmwYQsA?mode=read&tenantId=db05faca-c82a-4b9d-b9c5-0f64b6755421
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/provider-council-meeting-items--/PCM_February_2024.pdf
https://optum.video.uhc.com/media/February%202024%20Provider%20Council%20Meeting/1_g2u5gbci
https://health.maryland.gov/bha/Pages/988md.aspx


The next Bulletin will be sent during the week of February 11.  

Thank you, 

 

Optum Maryland Team 


